
Important Announcement: Rescheduling of 

Charity Run 

Dear Participants, 

We hope this message finds you well. Due to overlapping local events, we have decided to 

reschedule our upcoming charity run originally set for [Original Date]. 

The new date for the charity run will be [New Date]. We believe this change will allow for 

greater participation and community engagement. 

All registrations will remain valid, and you do not need to take any further action. If you have 

any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. We look forward to seeing you on the new date 

as we come together for a great cause! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


